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Executive Memorandum 
 

 
There will be no endorsing in primary races in 2018. Party Unity is the most 

important thing for us and we must keep the base together if we want to achieve 
victory. Chapters will not be allowed to endorse in races this upcoming election 
cycle.  

We believe that the voters should decide these races and not political 
organizations like College Dems. Any obstruction of this standard will cause the 
organization to go into a period of disrepute and will be resolved accordingly. 

 
John Carry Easterling III 

President 


